Recent Activities
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IPCC’s recent activities from Oct 2013 to Feb 2014
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RERALEGERPEEZE BSFERETHME N\E Mr Eric Cheung Tat-ming and Hon Kenneth Leung Kai-cheong acted
BEBEETEY (B sEREIRNE/ELE | {Es7  as judges for the “Living-the-Values Wave VIII" Microfilm Production and
. W08 11 BERIE TS B BEEE - 25 Script Writing Competition held by the Police, and presented awards to
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A media briefing was held to release the tenth issue of the IPCC Newsletter. Mr Jat Sew-Tong (Chairman) and Mr Daniel
Mui (Deputy Secretary-General) presented the highlights of the IPCC’s latest publicity initiatives. These included the IPCC
Secretariat staff’s attendance at the 1 July procession preparatory meetings in an independent capacity for the first time;
observations by Council Members during the 1 July procession; recent activities of the Council; and insights gained after
visiting Canadian police oversight bodies. Moreover, Mr Daniel Mui detailed a complaint case with allegation results
reclassified after being reviewed by the IPCC. The case showed the pragmatic and positive attitude adopted by both the
IPCC and CAPOQ in resolving differences of view.
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RERRSEA  BIR BT REFEEFLLEEE  Mr Eric Cheung Tat-ming, Ms Noeline Lau Yuk-kuen and Mr Edwin Cheng
AR RN RS - BEMMSEREKZ  Shing-lung had a mesting with delegates of the Hong Kong Human Rights
REHESTHEENSE - EEeBe RN Monitor to understand their views on police powers and how the Police handle

e P HRE B TESRE demonstrations. The IPCC would follow up with an internal discussion on these
AP AR HREEILACTTEAZ matters, then forward their assessments to the Police for their consideration.

RIE - FEALLE  FEBLLE - EFIBX  On the same day, Mr Eric Cheung Tat-ming, Ms Noeline Lau Yuk-kuen, Miss
+ EBBEZE - EARLEARIERZESRE Sandy Wong Hang-yee, Dr Hon Helena Wong Pik-wan, Mr Edwin Cheng Shing-
HE TR ENHEeREemE  BEMP] lung and Mr Clement Tao Kwok-lau had a meeting with representatives from the
WESEBUHRNSEANSE - NERE Association Concemlng SexuaI.VpIence Agalnst.Women.to qurn of thglr views
%:EEP B R A o R A TR A R o on the way the Police handle victims of sexual \{|olence, including unfriendly or
e o B unreasonable treatment when they report such crimes. The IPCC recommended
LERRMIR R NBERESEH that the Association to meet with the Police to discuss this matter.
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Mr Simon Ip Shing-hing and Ir Dr Vincent Simon
Ho were invited to attend the Hong Kong Island
Regional Complaints Prevention Committee meeting.
Representatives of the Committee introduced their
latest endeavours to prevent complaints, and stated
that from January to September 2013 the number of
complaints reported in that region had declined 18%
comparing with the same period last year.
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Ir Dr Vincent Simon Ho attended the “Complaints Prevention Folder
Design Competition 2013” award presentation ceremony organised by
the Hong Kong Island Regional Complaints Prevention Committee of the
Police and presented awards to the winners.

ErAEE3 o EHAEZE At an open mesting between the IPCC and CAPO,
eMETEMITEEN B E the Police presented to the IPCC a report on the

b 7= e -, implementation and effectiveness of the “Selective
E‘;JS?TE E)]?;AE?;%T; :J;?&EX& Traffic Enforcement Policy” (STEP). The two parties
/3 el A B then discussed this matter.
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Mr Ricky Chu (Secretary-General) was interviewed by
Child Councilors from the Children’s Council 2013. He
discussed with them the IPCC’s position on the motion
“The government should protect children’s right to political
participation”.
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Hon Chan Kin-por (Vice-Chairman) presented the IPCC 2012/13 Report to
the Legislative Council on behalf of the IPCC, and reported on the work and
M statistics of the IPCC during the year 2012/13. On the same afternoon,
g Mr Jat Sew-Tong (Chairman) and Mr Ricky Chu (Secretary-General) gave
a media briefing on the IPCC 20712/13 Report. Mr Eric Cheung Tat-ming,

Mr Lawrence Ma Yan-kwok, Mr Simon Ip Shing-hing, Ms Noeline Lau Yuk-
® kuen and Mr Edwin Cheng Shing-lung also attended the briefing.
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Mr Ricky Chu (Secretary-General) attended the
Children’s Council Meeting 2013 and expressed
his views on the motion “The government should
protect children’s right to political participation”
and offered suggestions to Child Councilors on
their deliberation.
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gﬁg}g%?i%;g%iiggi%;gg%g Ir Albert Cheng, Ms Noeline Lau Yuk-kuen, Miss Sandy Wong Hang-yee,
. £ o e e e e = = Mr Adrian Yip Chun-to, Mr Gerard Chung Wai-hung and Secretariat staff
BRH R B BARIR - members visited the Hong Kong Police College at Wong Chuk Hang,

_ : Aberdeen. Representatives of the College explained the scope of its
police training and the requirements for its trainees. Council Members
observed a training simulation on how the trainees handle emergencies.
The training took place in the Tactics Training Complex of the Police
College, where the setting was
a full-size model of Hong Kong
streets to facilitate the trainees’
mastery in  handling similar
scenarios in real life. Council
Members also made use of this
opportunity to exchange views
with the representative instructors
and trainees of the college.
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Mr Jat Sew-Tong (Chairman), Mr Eric Cheung Tat-ming, Ms Christine
Fang Meng-sang, Dr Chan Pui-kwong, Ir Albert Cheng, Mr Lawrence
Ma Yan-kwok, Mr Simon Ip Shing-hing, Ms Noeline Lau Yuk-kuen,
Hon Kenneth Leung Kai-cheong, Dr Carol Ma Hok-ka, Miss Sandy
Wong Hang-yee, Miss Mary Wong Tak-lan, Mr Adrian Yip Chun-to,
Mr Gerard Chung Wai-hung, Mr Clement Tao Kwok-lau, Mr John
Yan Mang-yee and Ir Dr Vincent Simon Ho attended the IPCC one-
day retreat to discuss with Secretariat staff members the Council’s
five-year plan.
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Mr Eric Cheung Tat-ming and Mr Arthur Luk Yee-shun were on the adjudicating
panel of the “Project Lighthouse” force-wide competition. “Project Lighthouse”
is a short film competition held by the Force Committee on Complaints
Prevention. The competition featured five videos on different scenarios which
depicted confrontational situations between the Police and members of the
public. In response to one of the five videos of their choice, members of the
Police were invited to submit a video or a written script suggesting how the
scenario should be handled. From 50 entries, the adjudicating panel selected
those that depicted the most appropriate method of handling each scenario.
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Hon Abraham Shek Lai-him (Vice-
Chairman), Mr Eric Cheung Tat-ming,
Mr Simon Ip Shing-hing, Ms Noeline Lau
Yuk-kuen, Mr Adrian Yip Chun-to, Mr
Edwin Cheng Shing-lung, Mr Clement
Tao Kwok-lau, Mr John Yan Mang-yee, Dr
Eugene Chan Kin-keung and Mr Arthur
Luk Yee-shun attended a Police briefing
for the 1 January procession. The briefing
enabled Council Members to better
understand how the Police manage
public order events, with priority given to
public safety.

EEEIB o 551+ —H1 « 2014528  IPCC Newsletter » Issue No.11 » FEBRUARY 2014



Recent Activities

EHE12A0EMMMmER  ZUEESZEBEMK
BRIERE  RERALE  EXELELE  BlEHBzt R
BEZE FEZEELT  BER#MALE  BAELE
BEEL:  REREL  At@RETNHED L - AU
M6 MEREBE —RBRSERTBEET  £—FTH
BITREOZH  BEHARKBE GG - B0
B MPRETBITAZARNESEN

Following the briefing on 30 December, Dr Hon Lam Tai-fai (Vice-Chairman),
Mr Eric Cheung Tat-ming, Mr Simon Ip Shing-hing, Ms Noeline Lau Yuk-
kuen, Hon Kenneth Leung Kai-cheong, Dr Carol Ma Hok-ka, Mr Adrian
Yip Chun-to, Mr Edwin Cheng Shing-lung, Mr Clement Tao Kwok-lau, Dr
Eugene Chan Kin-keung, Ir Dr Vincent Simon Ho and Ms Ann So Lai-chun,
with 16 Secretariat staff members, observed the 1 January procession on
site, to better understand the arrangements at the starting point, the control
of pedestrians and traffic flow by the Police, the set-up of street stalls, and
the gathering outside the pedestrian precinct on Chater Road, Central.

1A JAN

MttEB LR R T ERBEERNERRTENIRFEREZE
e BEERARAZENBOHEHEHRFIE  WigHZ
[BR2013F MBI FEZR A3525R o

Ir Dr Vincent Simon Ho and Ms Ann So Lai-chun were invited to
the Kowloon Regional Complaints Prevention Committee meeting.
Representatives of the Committee reported that the district had 352
complaint cases in 2013, and introduced the most recent police
efforts to prevent complaints.
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In October, Mr Jat Sew-Tong (Chairman) was
interviewed separately by Ming Pao and Yazhou
Zhoukan. In both interviews he introduced the
functions and work of the IPCC, and also discussed
how the Council engages the Police and stakeholders
on matters of public concern, such as the way the
Police handle large-scale public order events. During
the same reporting period, Mr Ricky Chu (Secretary-
General) was also interviewed by the media, including
RTHK programmes Open Line, Open View and
Millennium Era, to discuss the 1 January procession
and the scope of the IPCC’s work.
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The IPCC was incorporated as a statutory body on 1 June 2009 when
the Independent Police Complaints Council Ordinance (IPCCO) came
into effect. Five years after the enactment of the IPCCO, 2014 is an
appropriate time to take stock of what the IPCC has achieved and reflect
on its way forward. To this end, the IPCC is organising a symposium in
collaboration with the Centre for Comparative and Public Law and the
Centre for Criminology from the University of Hong Kong, with a view to
mapping out the future development of the police complaints system
in Hong Kong.

IPCC Symposium
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the University of Hong Kong, aims to strengthen understanding of the
IPCC as a monitor of police complaints and to promote the two-tier
police complaints system, and also to gather views from the public and
stakeholders regarding the two-tier police complaints system and the
future direction of the IPCC.

Further details of the event will be announced closer to the date.
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